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Andrew Wood
54 Durgin Road
Tuftonboro, NH 03816

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I'm an avid outdoorsperson and life long Granite Stater.  Please, do not desecrate our beautiful
landscape with these monstrous towers.  Our natural wilderness deserves to be respected in its entirety,
not sliced in half.

Sincerely,
Andrew Wood
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